
Announcements 

Feb. 16 & 17 

5:00pm Mass 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Lent begins March 6th and our parish is offering two great opportunities to 

enhance your experience. The first is a retreat taking place Friday, March 1 and 

Saturday, March 2, before Lent, where we will focus on creating a personal 

plan for this Lent. The title is Return: A Journey Home to the Father. The 

second is participating in one of our Lenten Small Groups which meet weekly 

through Lent where they reflect on and pray with Sunday scriptures. Learn 

more and sign up today after Mass or on our parish website.  

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

8:30am Mass 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Lent begins March 6th and our parish is offering two great opportunities to 

enhance your experience. The first is a retreat taking place Friday, March 1 and 

Saturday, March 2, before Lent, where we will focus on creating a personal 

plan for this Lent. The title is Return: A Journey Home to the Father. The 

second is participating in one of our Lenten Small Groups which meet weekly 

through Lent where they reflect on and pray with Sunday scriptures. Learn 

more and sign up today after Mass or on our parish website.  

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

10:30am Mass 

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

• Lent begins March 6th and our parish is offering two great opportunities to 

enhance your experience. The first is a retreat taking place Friday, March 1 and 

Saturday, March 2, before Lent, where we will focus on creating a personal 

plan for this Lent. The title is Return: A Journey Home to the Father. The 

second is participating in one of our Lenten Small Groups which meet weekly 

through Lent where they reflect on and pray with Sunday scriptures. Learn 

more and sign up today after Mass or on our parish website.  

 

PRIEST ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Anuncios 

17 de Febrero 

12:30 Misa: 

ANUNCIOS DEL LECTOR: 

• La Cuaresma comenzará el 6 de marzo y nuestra parroquia está ofreciendo 

dos oportunidades para ayudarle en su camino este año. La primera 

oportunidad es, el retiro cuaresmal del 1º al 2º de marzo que se llevará a 

cabo aquí en la parroquia. El tema de este año es, Retornando a la Casa del 

Padre. La segunda oportunidad es participar en una de nuestras comunidades 

de base. Las comunidades se reúnen una vez a la semana para reflexionar en 

la palabra de cada domingo. Hay más información e inscripciones en el atrio 

al terminar la misa o puede ir a nuestra página web.   

 

• Al terminar la misa de hoy, habrá personas en el atrio checando la presión y 

el azúcar.  

 

ANUNCIOS DEL SACERDOTE: 

 

 

 

 


